
 
 

RESPONSE TO COUNCILLOR QUESTIONS   
MEETING OF THE PORT PHILLIP CITY COUNCIL     DATE    21 OCOTBER 2020 
 
Item 5.2 Economic and Social Recovery – Live Love Local Update  
 
 

Question from Councillor Pearl 

Of the $500,000 we’ve received so far from State Government; can you give me some 
specific examples of infrastructure that has been built with money? Have businesses had the 
opportunity to apply for grants or infrastructure that they need? 

 

Response 

$250k has so far been allocated to facilitate outdoor dining activations. As of 19 October, the 
following had been spent: 

$17,985 on planter boxes (we cannot call these safety barriers)  

$15,930 on ramps 

$984 on core flutes and stickers 

The full allocation of funds will take place over October/November. 

 

 

*Please note: answers to any questions in Public Question Time which were answered at the 
meeting are included in the minutes of that meeting. 


